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On behalf of the Bon Accord Gibbons Food Bank we want to express our deep gratitude 

to all of the individuals, businesses, corporations, schools, churches, fire departments, 

sports teams and everyone else we may have missed. Your donations of food, money 

and gifts over the Christmas season have helped make our Christmas Hamper Campaign 

a success once again.  We are so fortunate to have the generous and strong support               

network we have. We definitely could not do what we do every Christmas without all 

your support. We wish you all a joyous holiday season and the best in 2024. 

Bon Accord Gibbons Food Bank 



Bylaw PI-1/11 section (4) states  

“No person shall remove snow, ice, dirt, debris, 

obstructions or other materials from any side-

walks by causing such material to be placed up-

on any other portion of the highway, other              

public place adjacent to such property, or onto 

private property other than 

their own.”    

 

Public Works will be picking up Christmas trees the 

week of January 9th-12th.                                                           

Please ensure that  trees are on the front curb @ 7am. 

 



 

 



  



Sacred Heart Church Gibbons is having a Ukrainian Christmas dinner fundraiser  
on January 5, 2024 at our church (4927-48 Street Gibbons) with two seatings. (5p.m. and 6:30p.m.)   
Tickets are $20 for adults,  $10 for children 12 years old and under.                                                                                                                     
Contact  Myrna K. at 7809232078 or Beth F. at 7809232737 for tickets.  
Menu is; pierogi, kubaza, holubtzie (lazy cabbage rolls) pickles,  dessert and coffee, tea and cold drink  



 

 


